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First name: kiya

Last name: echohawk

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments:     In this letter I am going to address my concerns for Midas Gold's proposed mining project. As

Native American, I stand against any changes being made to this land. This land is sacred, it should not be

touched. not by anyone who means harm. Let our voices be heard. 

   Growing up and being able to experience these wild rivers was and is the best part about spending time in

Idaho. Keep this place clean and pure. Listen to the people. 

           Thank you, -Kiya EchoHawk 


